
 

 

Notice Date:  July 21, 2023 
To:   Georgia Medicaid Providers 
From:   CareSource 
Subject:  New Process for Clinical Practice Guideline (CPG) Audits  
 

Summary 
The Georgia Department of Community Health (DCH) has revised the process for quarterly Clinical 
Practice Guideline (CPG) audits.  
 
Impact 
To ensure consistent compliance with evidence-based care, 
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